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On-Air Notification 

 

The crawl scheduled to air on October 29, 2022, to give notice that the 11:30 AM episode of Hope 

In The Wild did not air due to a technical error.  However, the make good information was listed on 

WUSA 9’s website in a special section above our programming grid, created for the purpose of announcing 

children’s make goods, and in all listing services/guides. 

 


